From: Shirley Kwong [mailto:shirleykwongl@gmail.com]

~ Sent: Tuesday, 15 February 2011 3:02 PM

To: Weber, David

_ Cc: Nikolic, Diana ‘ _
Subject: Application for Development Variance, Permit DV 10-542375 for 8180 Ash Street -

Hi Mr. Weber,

[ am a resident of Dayton Coutt. I noticed that a blue board for Variance Application is posted at 8180
Ash Street. A while later, I found that three new lots are actually proposed at the cul-de-sac of Dayton
Court. As such, the prerequisite of "posting the Application Sign at the appropriate location(s) for 14
days prior to submission to Panel" may not be met, Obviously some residents on Dayton Court have not
been made aware of this Application. ' '

Also, I am wondering as to why most of the residents of Dayton Court, including myself were not
notified of the Application via letter mail. |

I object to the three new lots that are proposed at the cul-de-sac of Dayton Court. It will cause parking
problem at the cul-de-sac. Please let us know if there are enough parking spaces for the owners and the
" tenants at those lots in order that it will not cause any parking problem to. the cul-de-sac. The

Application for subdivision into 6 lots are too many. 1 will accept if the lots were to be reduced to 4
lots. :

It will be much appreciated if you can defer the approval of the above application and consider my
concern. '

Thank you for your attention! . | To Develo Mt Permit Pane!
' : , Date:éz- 4é cex2//
Best regards, ' ' Itam # 3
. . |Re: B SO -5 50 37

Shirley Kwong _ o | Schedule 7 to the Minutes of the
Dayton Court Regldent _ _ i Development Permit Panel meeting
Email address: shirleykwong l@gmail.com ' held on Wednesday, February 16

2011.




